
OFFICE: (614) 622-4545 
HOME: (614) 545-9695 

233 SOUTH FOURTH STREE 
COSHOCTON. OHIO 4381 

DESCRIPTION OF SURVEY FOR GARY & ELIZABETH DISBENNETT DATED September 9, 1992 

Tract 1 

Being part of Fractional Section 3, the first quarter, T3N, R6W, Adams Township, Musk: 
County, Ohio, U.S.M.L., and also being the same premises conveyed to Elizabeth A. 
Disbennett by Vadis Goff in Vol. 573, pg. 704 and by Charles H. & Minnie B. Barr in V4 

695, pg. 241 and by the Estate of Shirley Donald Disbennett in Vol. 824, pgs. 67 & 69 
being all of Parcel ID 4F 02-20-03-04-706 and all of Parcel ID 4F 02-20-03-04-707 and m 
particularly described as follows: 

Commencing at a found 3/4 inch ID pipe located in the Northwest corner of the Northea 
quarter of the South One-half of Fractional Section 3, 

thence S. 84° 28' 00" E. along the half section line, a distance of 333.55 feet to a 
3/4 inch ID pipe and the true point of beginning, 

thence S. 84° 28' 00" E. along said half section line, a distance of 100.00 feet to a 
½ inch ID water pipe 36 inches long, 

thence S. 06° 05' 00" W. along the Gary R. Disbennett lands as recorded in Vol. 926, 
149, a distance of 150.00 feet to a set½ inch ID water pipe 36 inches long located o 
north line of an existing 15.00 foot wide right-of-way (last deed reference Vol. 370, 
298 [Pressley Pearl]), 

thence N. 84° 28' 00" W. along said 15.00 foot wide right-of-way, a distance of 100.0 
feet to a found 3/4 inch ID pipe, said pipe being located S. 84° 28' 00" E. a distanc 
100.00 feet from a found 3/4 inch ID pipe, 

thence N. 06° 05' 00'' E. along the F. T. Lafferty & H.J. Barr lands as recorded in V 
569, pg. 247, a distance of 75.10 feet to a found 3/4 inch ID pipe, 

thence N. 06° 05' 00" E. along said Lafferty & Barr lands, a distance of 74.90 feet t 
true point of beginning. 

The above described tract contains 0.344± acres and being all of Parcel ID# 02-20-03 
706 and being all of Parcel ID #02-20-03-04-707. The above described tract is subjec 
any and all public and private easements and rights-of-way of record. Granting an 
existing 15.00 foot wide right-of-way from County Road 14 to the Muskingum Watershed 
Conservancy District lands. 

Tract 2 

Being part of Fractional Section 3, the first quarter, T3N, R6W, Adams Township, Mus~ 
County, Ohio, U.S.M.L. and also being all of the First Parcel conveyed to Gary R. 
Disbennett by Minnie B. Barr in Vol. 926, pg. 149 and being all of Parcel ID# 02-20-
04-708 and more particularly described as follows: 

Commencing at a found 3/4 inch ID pipe located in the Northwest corner of the Northea 
quarter of the South One-half of Fractional Section 3, 

thence S. 84° 28' 00" E. along the half section line, a distance of 433.55 feet to a 
inch ID water pipe 36 inches long and the true point of beginning, 

thence S. 84
9 

28' 00" E. along said half section line, a distance of 50.00 feet to a 
axle, 

thence S. 06° 05' 00" W. along the Muskingum Watershed Conservancy District lands as 
recorded in Court of Connon Pleas Journal 72, pg. 416, a distance of 150.00 feet to c 
½ inch ID water pipe 36 inches long, 

thence N. 84° 28' 00" W. along the north line of a 15.00 foot wide right-of-way (last 
reference Vol. 370, pg. 298 [Pressley Pearl]), a distance of 50.00 feet to a set½ ir 
water pipe 36 inches long, 
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